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The OECD takes a results-based approach to planning, 
budgeting and financial management. It identifies 
the priority policy impacts its members are seeking, 
deploys resources flexibly to achieve the desired 
outcomes through the evolving work programme 
and evaluates performance after implementation. 
The OECD budget and the content of its work 
programme are established every two years by the 
Organisation’s governing body, the Council, based on 
recommendations from the Secretary-General. The 
budget for 2019 is EUR 386 million. The budgetary 
resources of the Organisation are supplemented 
by voluntary contributions, equivalent to around 
half of the budget. These voluntary contributions 
are provided mainly by governmental bodies and 
institutions from member countries. The OECD’s 
financial statements are prepared in accordance with 
International Public Sector Accounting Standards and 
are audited by external auditors selected from OECD 
member countries’ Supreme Audit Institutions. The 
Organisation’s financial statements are published on 
the OECD website.

MEMBERS’ ASSESSED CONTRIBUTIONS FOR 2019 

All member countries contribute to the outputs 
funded by “Part I” of the budget, which accounts 
for 53% of the overall budget of the Organisation 
(compared to 54% in 2018). The contributions for Part 
I include an equal share for each member, as well 
as an additional amount based on a scale reflecting 
the relative size of the member country’s economy 
(national income). “Part II” outputs are of interest to a 
more limited number of members or relate to special 
policy sectors not covered by Part I; they account 
for 27% of the total budget. Part II programmes are 
funded according to scales of contributions or other 
arrangements agreed among the countries providing 
the funding. Other budget items, including pensions 
and special budgets, make up the remaining 20%. n

For more information see: www.oecd.org/budget.
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